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Mission Statement:  
  

“We are united to love God,   
to grow in our commitment to Christ,  

to serve others, and welcome all people.”  
 



2nd Sunday after the Epiphany 
 

 

Joshua Freshour, Pastor 
 

*Please stand if you are able                                                           Please silence electronic devices 
 
 
 
WELCOME                                               Pastor Josh Freshour 
 
CHURCH MISSION STATEMENT 

“We are united to love God, 
to grow in our commitment to Christ, 

to serve others, 
and welcome all people.” 

                                                                         
*PRAISE SONGS                                     “How Great Thou Art”  

“Lord, I Give You My Heart” 
 
CHILDREN’S MESSAGE  
 
SCRIPTURE READING                                  John 2:1-11 
1 On the third day there was a wedding in Cana of Galilee, and the mother of Jesus was there.  2 Jesus 
and his disciples had also been invited to the wedding.  3 When the wine gave out, the mother of Jesus 
said to him, “They have no wine.”  4 And Jesus said to her, “Woman, what concern is that to you and to 
me?  My hour has not yet come.”  5 His mother said to the servants, “Do whatever he tell you.”  6 Now 
standing there were six stone water jars for the Jewish rites of purification, each holding twenty or thirty 
gallons.  7 Jesus said to them, “Fill the jars with water.”  And they filled them up to the brim.  8 He said to 
them, “Now draw some out, and take it to the chief steward.”  So they took it.  9 When the steward tasted 
the water that had become wine, and did not know where it came from (though the servants who had 
drawn the water knew), the steward called the bridegroom 10 and said to him, “Everyone serves the good 
wine first, and then the inferior wine after the guests have become drunk.  But you have kept the good 
wine until now.”  11 Jesus did this, the first of his signs, in Cana of Galilee, and revealed his glory; and his 
disciples believed in him.  
 
This is the Word of God for the people of God.   
Thanks be to God! 
 
MESSAGE                                    “The Real Party Started on Day 3”       
 
PASTORAL PRAYER 
 
THE LORD’S PRAYER 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name. 
Thy Kingdom come, thy will be done, on earth as it is in heaven.  
Give us this day our daily bread.   
And forgive us our trespasses, 
as we forgive those who trespass against us.  
And lead us not into temptation,  
but deliver us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom,  
and the power and the glory, forever. Amen. 



*CLOSING SONG                                            “Our God”                                                                       
 
*BENEDICTION                                                                                 
 
*BENEDICTION RESPONSE                   “God Be With You”                                          

God be with you till we meet again; 
by his counsels guide, uphold you, 
with his sheep securely fold you; 

God be with you till we meet again. 
Till we meet, till we meet, till we meet at Jesus’ feet; 

till we meet, till we meet, God be with you till we meet again.  
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Greeter: Lynn & Velma Clabaugh 
 
 

Next Sunday Scripture: 1 Corinthians 12:12-31a & Sermon Title: “Bellybuttons Wanted” 
 
 
 

The clear candle burning on our altar signifies our appreciation for the men and  
women serving our country during this time of national concern. 

 
 
 

 

Super Bowl Sub Sale - Our Staff-Pastor-Relations Team & Finance Team will be taking orders for subs 
starting today and ending next Sunday, January 26.  The subs will be ready just in time for the game 
February 9.  Cost of the subs will be $5.00 each.  All proceeds will go towards our General Fund 
expenses.  If anyone has an interest in helping to serve our Church with this fundraiser, and would like to 
join us prepping the subs on Tuesday, February 4, at 5 p.m. to help slice and stack the meat and cheese, 
or Thursday, February 6, at 10 a.m. and/or 5 p.m. to make the subs, it would be greatly appreciated.  It 
really is a lot of fun making the subs and enjoying fellowship at the same time.   
 
The Monday Morning Bible Study Group will meet again tomorrow at 9:30 a.m.  
 
The S.K.I. Group will meet again on Tuesday, January 21, at 6 p.m. at Perkins. 
 
Education Team Meeting - Tuesday, January 21, at 6 p.m.  We will be discussing VBS and other 
upcoming events. All persons interested in helping with children's activities are invited to attend. In case 
of bad weather, the meeting will be postponed until February 18. 
 
Louis Hughes is celebrating his 101st Birthday on January 23.  Let’s shower him with cards.  Send your 
card to Kingston Residence, Apt. 114, 464 James Way. 
 
Free Community Breakfast will be held on Saturday, January 25, from 8:30 – 10:30 a.m.  This 
community outreach is sponsored by the Men's Prayer Breakfast group and the S.K.I. Group.  This 
breakfast is free and open to all (donations will be accepted).  This is a wonderful opportunity to get 
involved and support this effort to reach out into our community and build relationships with our neighbors 
and be fulfilled in sharing the love and grace of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  Come one, come all to 
help, support or just have breakfast and fellowship. If you have questions, please contact Bill Bess at 740-
360-3965.   
 
 



We will collect for the Salvation Army Food Pantry on Sunday, January 26.  Suggested donations: 
Soups & Crackers.  They are also in need of paper products and feminine products.  Put your donations 
in the shopping cart in the back of the sanctuary.   
 
Noisy Collection will be on Sunday, January 26, for the Community Breakfast. 
 
The United Women In Faith Executive Board will meet Monday, January 27, at 2 p.m.  
 
Laundry Love Ministry will be Monday, January 27, at 4:30 p.m.  at the Southtown Cleaning Village, 
355 S. Main Street.  If you would like to help, contact the church office.   
 
Save-the-Date – Happy 90th Birthday Open House for Phyllis Heineman February 7, from    2 - 5 p.m. at 
her home, 1670 Union Park Circle. 

 
If you would like to have Offering Envelopes for 2025, please call Erika at the office. 
 
The Flower Calendar for 2025 is hanging up in the hallway.  The price for fresh flowers is $46.95.  Silk 
flowers are $5.00.  Select your date to remember a loved one or to honor a family member or friend. Make 
checks payable to Prospect Street United Methodist Church.  Let the office know if you order your own 
flowers. 
 
Pastor Josh will be in the office Tuesday – Friday from 8 a.m. – 12 p.m.  Call the church office if you 
would like to set up a time to see him or just come on in! 
 
Serendipity Sunday School Class – They meet across the kitchen in the basement.  
New Beginnings Sunday School Class – They meet in the basement right off the elevator.   
Young Adult Sunday School Class is meeting in the Upper Room.   
Teen Sunday School Class - They meet on the 3rd floor in the youth room. 
 
Upper Rooms Devotional Booklets for January/February 2025 are on the table inside the main entrance 
to the sanctuary.  Price increase because we only order 2 large prints now.       Small - $1.20          
Large - $3.50  
 
Service DVD’s for Shut-Ins!  We have DVD’s available of all our Sunday Services for anyone who would 
like to borrow them or have a copy.  We are delivering DVD Players and the DVD’s on Monday mornings!  
Call Erika in the office for information. 
 
E-Tithing is an automatic withdrawal from your checking account and is remitted automatically to the 
church.  We can set it up so it will deduct from your checking account on the 1st and/or the 15th of each 
month.  Contact the church office for more information!  
 
Kroger Community Rewards – Please enroll in the Kroger Community Program.  Go to 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com and all the details on creating an online account are there.  Under 
Community Rewards make sure you search and select “Prospect St. United Meth. Chur” our Organization 
number is VF478. Thank you!  If you have any questions, please call Erika. 
 
Attendance January 12:   Sunday School – 36         Worship Services – 29/79 

 
 
 

Pastor Josh: pastor@prospectstreetumc.com 
Church Office: secretary@prospectstreetumc.com 

Website: www.prospectstreetumc.com 

 

mailto:secretary@prospectstreetumc.com

